I am presenting this notice to the Todd County Board of Education of my intent to retire at the end of this school year, June 30, 2025. The decision to retire is bittersweet, as I love Todd County___

I want to thank the Board for allowing me to serve as the Todd County Superintendent of Schools for the past five years.

I want to thank each of our wonderfully, professional staff in the Todd County School District who work tirelessly on a day to day basis for our students. Their dedication to our students has been an inspiration to me. It has been a pleasure and an honor to be able to work side by side with each of our staff!

I want to thank each of our fabulous students for their dedication to achieving success, for serving as a leader, and for their determination to make our future better.

I want to thank each of our parents and guardians for entrusting the care and education of your children to us. I am very appreciative of the daily support you provide our schools, our staff, and your children!

I want to thank the Todd County community for embracing me, my wife, and my family while I had the privilege to serve as superintendent. We have been blessed over the past five years. I am grateful for how our community embraces and supports our school district, our schools, our staff, and our students. Your daily, ongoing support is what sets Todd County apart from all other communities!

Lastly, I want to thank our Board of Education. I have been very fortunate to be able to work with our terrific members of the Todd County Board of Education. Our Board Members are true professionals who care deeply about this community and our children. I look forward to assisting with a smooth transition as the Board works through and completes the selection process.

I am excited about the progress and growth that our school district will make and what the future holds for our school community.

Sincerely,

Mark Thomas